
Main Street Safety Improvement Project

Separated Bike Lanes Coming to Main Street; 
Parking Will Be Reduced

What is Happening?
The City of Cambridge is adding 
separated bike lanes and making 
other safety improvements to Main 
Street between Mass Ave and 
Portland Street, including the street 
in front of Newtowne Court. 

To do this, we will have to remove 
over half of the parking on this 
section of Main Street.

City of Cambridge www.cambridgema.gov/MainStreetSafety

Survey 
What side of the street should 
have a parking lane? Where do 
you park on Main Street now? 
We want to hear from you. Take 
the online survey in Amharic, 
English, Haitian Creole, and 
Spanish at the QR code or 
camb.ma/mainstreetsurvey. 



Main Street Safety Improvement Project
What are the benefits of separated bike lanes? 

www.cambridgema.gov/MainStreetSafety

Bike safety and the  
Cycling Safety Ordinance
We are creating a network of separated 
bike lanes so that getting around by bike 
in Cambridge is safe and comfortable for 
everyone, no matter where you’re going. 

City of Cambridge 

Questions? 
Contact Project Manager 
Stephen Meuse at
smeuse@cambridgema.gov 
or 617-349-4713.

Slower speeds  
On other streets where we’ve 
installed separated bike 
lanes, average car speeds 
have gone down. This makes 
the street safer for everyone. 


